From: AEC
Sent: 22 July 2013 20:18
To: Peer review team
Subject: Re: Update website Taiwan peer review
……………..

Thank you for your efforts to setup and organize the Website for Taiwan Peer Review.  We appreciate the official release of all related documents in a transparent manner and we are open to share all the information contained in our communication on that platform.  We will do our best to cope with the required transparency, in any related aspects, to approach the objectives of the peer review, and help reviewers to find those deficiencies we need to improve.

We are also open to communicate with NGOs for the safety of our NPPs, and we need their contributive comments to help and achieve an upmost regulatory work in nuclear safety from lesson learned after Fukushima.  I believe AEC will soon officially send the invitation to NGOs for the planned meeting on 25 September.
 
…………………..
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